



Head Teacher: Mr I Gittins Moorside Road, Brookhouse, Lancaster, LA2 9PJ

Tel: 01524 770241

Email: bursar@stpauls.lancs.sch.uk catonstpauls.com

Harvest festival update

Dear Parent/Carer,

Kind regards

From Monday, we will be collecting goods for the local foodbank; at the moment, they need 'Anything that can be made with a kettle' e.g. pot noodles, instant mash, instant custard, as well as microwave rice and fruit juice. Please send your child in with a donation and we will collect them together in school and deliver them to the foodbank.

We will be holding our Harvest Festival in St Paul's Church on Friday 23 September. The service will start at approximately 9:15am – you are welcome to join us in Church from 9:00am. Each class will be involved in some capacity.

After this, at approximately 10:15 – 11:30am, we will be holding a coffee morning in school to raise money for the local foodbank – for a small cash donation, we will be providing tea, coffee, squash and biscuits to you and your family. Our Y6 children will be on hand to gather your children so they can come and enjoy this with you. If you can't make it, don't worry – we will ensure that all children get fed and watered! Please enter school via the front door.

To help us with planning for Church and the coffee morning, please can you fill in the slip below and return it as soon as possible? You can attend one or both of the events.

We look forward to enjoying Harvest with you and supporting a worthy local charity.

-
Mr I Gittins
Child's name
Number of people attending the Harvest Festival
Number of people attending the coffee morning
Signed

'One family, belonging, believing and learning together'